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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

RETAIL ASSETS VERTICAL - TPPD DEPARTMENT 

 

Information Circular No: 06101-2022                                    Date: 22-12-2022 

 
 
To: All Branches and Offices 
 

Sub: "Union Health Care Policy" (Group 360) - Renewal 

           
This is in continuation to our Cir No. 5709-2021 dt 08.12.2021. "Union Health Care” is a 

Group Health Insurance Plan, which was originally launched by our Bank, in association with 

M/s New India Assurance Co Ltd., for customers (including staff members) of our Bank. Due 

to unavoidable reasons, last year this policy was shifted to M/s CARE Health Insurance Ltd., 

with whom we have Corporate Agency tie-up under Health Insurance segment.  This Scheme 

issued under Bank's Master Policy is due for renewal on 2nd January 2023. Last year while 

taking over the portfolio, it was decided there will be hike in the premium, based on the 

claim’s ratio experienced by the Insurance Co. 

 

Owing to the claim ratio being above 100%, it has become imperative to hike the premium 
rates so as to continue the claim settlements in a smooth manner. After deep negotiation, 
the policy is now being renewed with 22% hike in the existing premium rates.  
 

We have been getting calls and complaints from customers who are still holding the "Union 

Health Care” policy with New India Assurance. As a one-time measure, Insurance company 

will be sending alerts to these left-over customers also, to bring them under the ambit of 

this policy.  

 

Renewal Process : 

 

The renewal premium will be debited centrally after communicating to policy holders. SMS 

alert will be sent to the customers wherein “bitly link” will be provided to check the revised 

premium rates. 

 

If the customers intend to continue with revised premium rates, they need to maintain 

sufficient balance in their accounts, as premium will be debited from 30.12.2022 onwards.  

If the customers do not want to continue in this scheme, they can send email  

communication to marketingco@unionbankofindia.bank and / or 

Rajnish.pandey@careinsurance.com ; Mahesh.pwr@careinsurance.com on or before 

30.12.2022 without fail.  
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Revised Premium chart:  

 

 
 

M/s CARE Health Insurance Ltd, would be sending SMS alert to all the policy holders for 

initiating the renewal of the policy with 22% premium hike and initiate necessary steps for 

debiting these accounts.  

 

All other terms and conditions mentioned in the information circular No.5079- 2021 dt 

08.12.2021 remains the same. For any further clarification, Branches can contact TPPD team 

thru regular communication channels.  

 

 

 

 

         
 


